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Message from the Head Teacher 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Our final newsletter of the session is finally here! What another fantastic year we’ve had 

at our school – well done everyone! We all, the staff, pupils, parents and community, make 

Noble the fantastic school that it is. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

As this will be the last newsletter for our P7s, I just wanted to say thank you for 

welcoming and supporting me as your Acting Head Teacher. It has been a pleasure and a 

privilege to work with the pupils, parents/carers and staff. I know that you will continue 

to do well in the next chapter of your school career. Best of luck! 

 

Have a fantastic and restful break when it comes. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Gillian Goldie 

Acting Head Teacher 
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June: Right of the Month 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
https://www.cypcs.org.uk/rights/uncrc/articles/article-32/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classes for Next Session 
Our school roll for August looks likely to be around 230 children.  This means there will be 9 

classes formed next year.  

 

As soon as I have confirmation of staffing from the authority, I will be in a position to let 

the children know who their class teacher will be in 2024/2025. 

 

 

 

https://www.cypcs.org.uk/rights/uncrc/articles/article-32/
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Wear Yellow Walk and Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
P1 and P7 took part in two sponsored events on Wednesday 1st May and Friday 7th June 
to raise money for St. Andrew’s Hospice. The P1 children held their own Teddy Bear’s 
picnic, and P7 walked all the way around Strathclyde Loch. The children had a 
fantastic time, and hopefully raised an impressive amount of money. Thank you all for 
your generosity and support for this great facility. 
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Uniform Arrangements for August 
 
P1-6 

• Grey trousers or skirt 
• Blue cardigan or sweatshirt 
• White polo shirt 
• White shirt and tie 
• Jacket 

 
P7 

• Black trousers or skirt 
• Black cardigan or sweatshirt 
• White polo shirt 
• White shirt and tie (P7 have their own tie – see Mrs Downs at the office). 
• Jacket 

 
PE/Outdoor Learning  
We will let you know in advance, class arrangements for PE/Outdoor 
Learning. On these days children must arrive at school with:  

• Black jogging bottoms 
• White polo shirt and sweatshirt 
• Gym shoes 

 
Please remember to put your child’s name on all items of clothing. Doing so will increase the likelihood 
of items being returned if lost. 
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School Priorities for 2024/2025 

Next session, our school improvement plan will focus on the following three priorities: 

Priority 1: By the end of session 2024/25 all school staff will have an 

increased knowledge of their corporate parenting responsibilities and 

almost all schools will have achieved the national Keeping the Promise 

Award (We Promise level) having a positive impact on GIRFEC Planning. 

 

Priority 2: Our school will continue to work on Literacy, embedding the 

good work we’ve started on using Talk for Writing. We will also have a 

focus on closing the poverty related equity gap. (Year 2) 

Priority 3: We will be developing our curriculum offer to ensure it meets the needs and interests 

of our pupils. (Year 2) 

The average attendance rate across North Lanarkshire is around 95%. Your 

child’s summary of attendance will be issued at the end of term. Below is an 

infographic of how that translates over the session. 
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Primary 7 – Fun Afternoon & Leavers’ Assembly 

Primary 7 are looking forward to their fun 
afternoon on Thursday 20th June. The 
children will be dismissed at 3:30pm that 
day. 
The children have been rehearsing for 
their leavers’ assembly on Wednesday 19th 
June at 1:30pm. They are looking forward 
to sharing this special occasion with their 
families.  

 
 
 

 
Noble’s Got Talent 

Our annual NGT event will take place on 

Friday 21st June at 1:30pm in our gym 

hall.  Good luck to all our performers!! 
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School Calendar 
 

Please note, dates and times are subject to change.  
 

Calendar of Events 2022 - 2023 

Event Date(s) Time 

P1 Class Showcase Tuesday 4th June pm 

P2/1 Class Showcase Wednesday 5th June pm 

P6/7 & P7 Dynamic Earth Thursday 6th June All day 

P1 Teddy Bears Picnic Friday 7th June pm 

P1-P4 Clyde Valley Family Park Wednesday 12th June All day 

P6s to Glasgow Science Centre Wednesday 19th June All day 

P7 Leavers Assembly Wednesday 19th June 1.30pm 

P7 Leavers Celebration Thursday 20th June pm 

Noble’s Got Talent Friday 21st June pm 

Wider Achievement Assembly Tuesday 25th June 9.30am 

Whole School Wednesday 26th June 1.00pm finish 
 

 


